3/1/12 Week 1

KFL Newsletter

"Teaching teamwork, responsibility and hard work."

Saturday March 3rd is the first game!

Please arrive to Kenilworth 20 minutes before your game starts to warm up and go over strategy with your coach. Bring plenty of water/Gatorade to stay hydrated.



As the first game approaches quick, coaches and players are getting excited. A few things to consider for Saturdays:

The building will not be open so there won't be restrooms. There will be water provided along with the drinking fountains but players are encouraged to bring their own drinks. Players are also encouraged but not required to wear cleats for better traction on the field.

We also will need help with volunteer referees for the games. (Refs will be treated to free treats at the snack bar!) Parents are encouraged to bring your team a halftime snack; e.g. oranges or granola bars.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns:

Mario Murillo (602) 376-6014 OR

Aaron Pacheco (602) 465-4466



Week 1

9am Predators vs. Gladiators

10:10am Regulators vs. Browns

11:20am Phoenix vs. Dynasty

Snack Bar

There will be a snack bar filled with treats such as Capri Sun, Water, Soda, Hot Cheetos, Pickles, Popcorn and MORE!



Visit our website: kfl2012.weebly.com Or like us on Facebook: Facebook: search Kenilworth Football League

